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Monday 18th December

Dear Parents/Carers

Photographs and Christmas performances

We hope you have enjoyed the Christmas performances your children have taken
part in this year.

We have been made aware that some images have been shared on social media
which do not only contain people's own children. We ask that you please remove
these images.

We would like to politely remind you that for safeguarding reasons please do not
post any pictures or videos that may contain images of children other than your own
on social media. Please remove all images

If we continue to receive reports that images are being shared on social media we
may have to take the sad decision to stop parents from taking photographs or

filming at ANY school events.

This is a safeguarding requirement.

Many thanks

Highlees Primary School




